
 

 

 

3589      SPECIAL RELEASE   05 June, 2015 

 

         INAPPROPRIATE USE OF ELECTRICAL CONTROL ROOMS ON CAMPUS 

Management has observed that some electrical control rooms within the University 

have been converted to stores where abandoned papers, junks and other 

combustible unused items are kept.  

Management wishes to advise the University community to ensure that the electrical 

control rooms are kept free from all forms of activities other than the intended 

purposes, in view of the attendant hazards to lives and property. 

Consequently, all the electrical control rooms should be kept free from any 

extraneous material and they should be used for electrical activities alone. 

Thank you 

 

 

O. I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA 
Registrar   


